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Tarra Jolly

Subject: Zoning Docket W-3481

From: twkearneybr@aol.com <twkearneybr@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 10:33 PM 
To: Samuel Hunter <samuelhu@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W‐3481 
 
Mr . Samuel Hunter,   I, Beth Riggs, oppose to having an apartment on the property of Terry Ray Hicks.  I feel it will 
depreciate the value of our homes. This area is for single family per homes, not multiple  families on a lot like he is 
asking.  Again,  I say NO to his request.    Zoning Docket W-3481  Thank you  Beth Riggs 


